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First name: Anon

Last name: FS-gmugforestplan

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: RE: Notice of webinars

 

Mr. Knutson, 

                Thank you for your concern regarding public engagement in the plan revision process. Your suggestion

piqued my attention, as the attached notice was sent two weeks ago to the same list of subscribers as

yesterday's message. I appreciate you joining our mailing list and I'm sure you did so in order to receive timely

notice of opportunities to participate, so I hope that we can resolve this odd occurrence and ensure that lines of

communication are open. I'm not sure what could have occurred with the previous email, unless it went to spam

(that has happened with some subscribers and can be easily fixed by adjusting inbox settings). I noticed that you

have been an early participant, joining our mailing list way back with the publication of our NOI, and I really

appreciate those participants that are committed for the long plan revision journey, so I hope that you will

continue to be involved and engaged. Perhaps you can join us for Thursday's webinar, if not today's? 

In addition to emails, we also maintain an up-to-date website, where you can find the latest opportunity to

participate on the Get Involved page (including these webinars, which were also posted two weeks ago). Please

let me know if emails continue to be a concern, and if you have any further questions, please don't hesitate to

reach out!

Thank you,

Brittany

 

 Brittany Duffy 

Land Management Planner

Forest Service 

Grand Mesa, Uncompahgre and Gunnison National Forests

p: 970-874-6649 

f: 970-874-6698 

brittanyduffy@fs.fed.us

2250 South Main St.

Delta, CO 81416

www.fs.fed.us 

 <http://usda.gov/>   <https://twitter.com/forestservice>   <https://www.facebook.com/pages/US-Forest-

Service/1431984283714112>  

Caring for the land and serving people

 

-----Original Message-----

From: Dave Knutson [mailto:orionrisingllc@gmail.com] 

Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 8:53 AM

To: FS-gmugforestplan <gmugforestplan@fs.fed.us>

Subject: Notice of webinars

 

Hi USFS Staff, It makes me wonder how much you are really interested in public collaboration when you

publicize webinars with just one day notice for the first scheduled session.

 

Dave Knutson

970.260.3260

 


